
From: bostromracing@gmail.com [mailto:bostromracing@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 10:30 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Sensorship of a political process  

 

I would like to know what makes you think you have the right to dictate who can come to St. Paul and 

campaign for a public office this is a free country yet no thanks to people like you. I'm ashamed of you. 

Larry Bostrom an American vet. 

 

 

 


